
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

     PALAU PUBLIC UTILITIES CORPORATION 
                REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

PUCW24-002 Installation of New Well at Ngiwal Water System Project 

 
Palau Public Utilities Corporation (PPUC) requesting proposal from qualified contractor for the 
installation of new well at Ngiwal Water System Project.  
 
This Announcement is being issued starting November 14, 2023 and will close on December 15, 
2023 at 4:00pm – Palau time. Sealed proposals will be accepted at the PPUC Main Office, 2nd 
Floor, Oldiais Building – Medalaii, Koror, Palau 96940. A mandatory pre-bid conference / meeting 
will be held on November 21, 2023 at 10.00 A.M. at the PPUC-Water Operation Office, in 
Malakal, Koror. Potential Bidders must call the Contract Officer for the confirmation of 
attendance and for further details regarding proposal requirements or any other inquiries at 
contact details below:  
 
 Address:  P.O. Box 1372 
   Koror, Republic of Palau 96940 
 Telephone:  (680)488-3870; Ext: 2047 
 Fax:   (680)488-4499 
 Email:   j.kurihara@ppuc.com  
 
A copy of the RFP document is available also in the PPUC website: 
(https://www.ppuc.com/posts/rfps/)  
 
Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of offeror, and 
identified with the proper Request for Proposal number [In Big Fonts]. Proposals must be received 
by the contact person above at the PPUC Administration Office no later than 4:00pm Palau time, 
on the closing date.  
 
 
 
 
PPUC reserves the right to extend the closing date. PPUC also reserves the right to cancel or 
modify this notice and the RFP in any manner. 
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